The Chowchilla Subbasin GSP
Advisory Committee

Cordially Invites You

T0 a Luncheon
and

Presentation
on the

Sustainable Groundwater
Management Act

and how it will impact waterusers in the
Chowchilla Groundwater Subbasin

Where: Portuguese Hall
800 S. 3™ St.

When: December 5, 2018
@ 12:00 noon

If you have any questions please feel free to call 559-665-3747.

Chowchilla Water District - Madera County - Merced County - Triangle T Water District - Sierra Vista Mutual Water Company



